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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Secretary Pompeo welcomed Indonesian Foreign Minister Retno Marsudi to the
Department of State in Washington, DC today. Secretary Pompeo and Foreign
Minister Marsudi reaffirmed the U.S.-Indonesia Strategic Partnership,
agreeing that the United States and Indonesia should continue to work
together, as two major democracies, promoting a free and open Indo-Pacific.
Secretary Pompeo and Foreign Minister Marsudi also discussed regional issues,
such as North Korea and the South China Sea, and committed to deepening
counterterrorism cooperation.
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